

Chickaloon Village Traditional Council (Nay'dini'aa Na')

Chief Gary Harrison, Chairman/Elder December 2, 2021

Cheryl Sherman, Vice-Chairwoman

Dear Tribal Citizen(s):

Philip Ling Secretary

Chickaloon Village Traditional Council (CVTC) will be distributing additional relief funds to all eligible Chickaloon Native Village (CNV) Tribal citizens (lineal descendants) for the provision of support in response to the ongoing COVID-19 public health emergency. The amount of the distribution will be dependent upon the number of applications received and type of support requested.

Doug Wade, Treasurer/Elder

Please take a few minutes to submit the attached application for COVID-19 relief. Each CNV Tribal citizen applicant is again asked to submit their current contact information (full name, birthdate, address, home phone, mobile phone, and email address) as well as information for dependents who are lineal descendants.

Lisa Wade, Executive Director

Serena Martino, Executive Assistant To process the applications and issue payments for support as soon as possible, the applications <u>need to be fully completed and legible</u>. This funding is intended to pay for any unplanned or unbudgeted financial burdens due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic.

As CVTC offices remain closed to the public, we encourage our citizens to submit their applications via email and/or fax as soon as possible. If you require assistance with the application process or have any questions, please contact Serena Martino at (907) 745-0749.

Phone (907) 745-0749 Fax (907) 745-0709

Home Page: http://www.chickaloon-nsn.gov

Completed applications will be accepted no later than December 31, 2021.

We pray you remain healthy and may Nek'eltaeni (Creator) guide our footsteps.

Lisa Wade

Executive Director